UNITED STATES

: NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION |
631 PARK AVENUE
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406

DEC 4 1975
Yankee Atomic Electric Company License No. DPR-3
Attention: Mr. Robert H. Groce Inspection No. 75-13
Licensing Engineer Docket No. 50-29

20 Turnpike Road
Westborough, MA 01581

Reference: Your letter dated November 18, 1675
In response to our letter dated October 29, 1975

Gentlemen:

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions you
documented in response to our correspondence. These actions will be
examined during a subsequent inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Fad 53 7/—04"“

Paul R. Nelson, Chief
Fuel Facility and Materials
Safety Branch
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Donald G. Allen, President
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